
 

"You are not staying home doing nothing. You are saving the world." 

  

Eastern New England Chapter is doing its part to maintain social distancing - we 

are canceling the Chapter meetings scheduled for April and May. We are hoping 

that we will be able to hold the Let's Fly Now event in June, but there is no way of 

knowing what the situation will be that far into the future. 

 

The Katahdin Wings Chapter has not yet canceled the New England Section 

meeting due to take place in May - but they haven't sent out registration forms 

yet, either. Stay tuned for the go/no go decision when it is made.  

 

So what are you doing while you are staying home? 

 

Just because we have to stay home, or at least away from other people, doesn't 

mean we can't be doing kind things for others during this crisis. 

 

One of our members canceled her cleaning lady, but is paying her anyway. 

Another member is using sewing material scraps to make masks for her local 

hospital. Another has donated the money she would have spent on renting a 

plane to a local food pantry. Others are still flying and posting beautiful pictures 

on social media. 

 

Let's share our stories, as a way to stay connected during this difficult 

time. Reply to this e-mail or contact me at jannclark99@yahoo.com, and I will share 

your stories through this newsletter. 

 

Jann Clark 

Flylines Editor 
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